
State of South Carolina 
 

 
Workers’ Compensation Commission 

 
ADVISORY 

 
July 12, 2024 

 
 
The South Carolina Workers’ Compensation Commission congratulates Mr. Duane Earles on 
achieving 50 years of state service with the Commission.  
 
 Mr. Earles began his employment with the Commission in 1974. Through the years he has held 
multiple roles including Applications Analyst, Program Manager I, and, more recently, Business 
Analyst in the Commission’s IT Department. He also served as a Compliance Officer and Director 
of Coverage and Compliance in the Insurance and Medical Services Division and was eventually 
promoted to more comprehensive roles as an Administrative Manager I, the Commission’s 
Director of Administrative Services, Director of Information Resource Management, and Interim 
Executive Director.  
 
Over the past 50 years, Mr. Earles has cultivated an unparalleled knowledge and understanding of 
the South Carolina Workers’ Compensation System.  His wealth of experience and institutional 
knowledge spanning multiple departments and divisions has made him a cornerstone of the 
Commission. He continually displays the type of leadership, commitment, and dedication that 
exemplifies our service to our stakeholders, and we are grateful for his continued service.  
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